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SUBJECT: October Attendance Flyer 2022 
 

 
  
 
Principals and Assistant Principals, 
 
The end of the first quarter is near. We hope things are going well in your schools. This month our attendance 
awareness message focuses on the social and emotional benefits of attending school regularly. Research 
shows that routines, such as a structured school day, support healthy social emotional development leading to 
optimal mental health over time. Researches in Texas have also found that when people feel more connected 
to others they have lower levels of anxiety and depression.  
 
Included is the October flyer sent out to parents on PeachJar. It would be wonderful to make this available in 
your schools as well. We will continue to send out a new attendance flyer each month as we strive for better 
attendance. 
 
We hope your attendance in showing some improvements from the last couple of years. 


